
Attention 

Proctorsville and Cavendish residents

Registration has begun at Cavendish Town Elementary 

School for Kindergarten.   If your child will be 5 years old 
before September 1, 2022 please contact the school office 
for registration forms.  If your child attends preschool in 
the district please contact the school office to confirm your 
child’s registration.  

Contact Donna Hamilton at the school office at 802-875-
7758 or via email at donna.hamilton@trsu.org.


